



## **PUBLIC MEETING**

Notice is hereby given that the Revere Traffic Commission and the Malden Traffic Commission will hold a joint meeting to discuss the traffic and safety mitigation measures recommended by the Malden Rowe Quarry Site Plan Review Committee for review and approval. The meeting will be held Thursday, February 22, 2018 at 5:15 p.m. in the City Councilor Joseph A. Del Grosso Council Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, Massachusetts.

Revere Traffic Commission Sgt. Christopher Giannino Clerk 781-284-1212 x 60055 Malden Traffic Commission Kathy Hannan Clerk 781-397-7190